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Hello parents and welcome to November! We hope everyone had a great start to the cold weather and a 

fun filled Halloween. Even though the weather is getting colder outside we still have a lot of fun activities 

planned for the infants inside. 

As some of you may have noticed we have a new friend in the classroom, little Grayson Earney. We are 

so excited to have a new friend in the classroom and cannot wait to watch him grow and learn, so please give 

him a warm welcome, as we all adjust to each other.  

With holidays right around the corner please pay attention and remember the dates that the center will be 

closed. During the month of November the center will be closed on November 23rd and 24th. 

During the month of October we did a lot of different activities that focused on improving their fine 

motor skills. However during November we will be doing a variety of activities that focus on their gross motor 

skills instead.  

Fine motor skills involve the use of smaller muscles, such as grasping, pointing, pinching, etc. As to 

where gross motor skills pertain to skills involving larger muscle movements, such as sitting, crawling, rolling 

over, etc.  

With the infants varying in age, we will be doing different things with each of them, so that we can help 

them with their development in gross motor skills correctly. Some of these activities will be things we will work 

with them on everyday such as rolling over, crawling, sitting, standing, etc. We will also include fun things into 

these activities such as tummy time painting, playing with blocks, etc.  

We want to remind all the parents to bring in appropriate changes of clothes to put in their bens. As well 

as please watch out for signs of sickness so that we can eliminate the germs in the classrooms and keep the 

babies happy and healthy. If something is happening with your child, please let us know, whether it is teething, 

irregular sleeping, or anything else that may help us understand what’s going on so we can provide better care 

for your child. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact all the teachers or Ms. Teresa.  

 

Thank You! 

Ms. Jewel 

Ms. Kaitlyn 
 


